
  
  
 

 

The Wyoming Oil and Gas Conservation Commission held its monthly hearings September 11, 2018 at 9 

a.m.  Commissioners present were the Honorable Matt Mead, Bridget Hill, Erin Campbell, Mark Doelger, 

and Ken Hendricks. Also representing the WOGCC were Supervisor Mark Watson and Senior Assistant 

Attorney General Eric Easton.  

 

 

The September 2018 Hearing docket showed: 

• 394 total applications 

•     5 applications to be heard by the Commission  

• 251 examiner hearings 

•     3 aquifer/unit hearings 

•     0 pit treatment hearings 

•   38  returned for admin processing 

•   41 applications continued (5 were continued during preliminaries) 

•   30 applications withdrawn 

•   16 preliminary matters 

•   10  sent to the Inactive B docket 

 
 

Before the Commission: 

Docket 1902-2018 Commission approved Exaro Energy’s request for a 1,285.19-acre drilling and spacing 

unit applicable to the Lance Pool in Sublette County and horizontal well in and to the target formation.   

 

Docket 1903-2018 Commission denied Exaro Energy’s request for a 1,285.19-acre drilling and spacing 

unit applicable to the Lance Pool in Sublette County and horizontal well in and to the target formation.   

 

Docket 2885-2018 Commission approved staff’s recommendation to revoke Escalera’s bond for failure 

to provide idle well bonding; failure to perform MIT’s; and failure to maintain workmanlike operations 

and authorized WOGCC staff to plug and abandon the company’s 51 state and fee wells. 

 

Wyoming Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
Hearing Wrap-up Report 
September 2018 
 



Docket 2706-2018 It was determined that Southland and the WOGCC staff will work on a draft order 

that will provide guidance concerning management of hydrocarbon flashing from well sites and report 

back to the Commission at the November hearing. 

 

Docket 2709-2018 It was determined that BP and the WOGCC staff will work on a draft order that will 

provide guidance concerning management of hydrocarbon flashing from well sites and report back to 

the Commission at the November hearing. 

 

   


